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I do not support the extension of the Emergency Health Orders and believe all mandates and restrictions should
be lifted and that there is no need to change or add any new legislation based on the current data. The
government already has procedures to deal with the seasonal flu and I believe that covid can now be dealt with
in a similar way with no additional requirements or extension required through QId Parliament.

Matthew Tate
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